
 

 

 

 

August 29, 2023 
 
Chilmark Board of Health 
P.O. Box 119 
Chilmark, MA 02535 
 
RE: Lisa Zabel, #225 State Road, Asr. Pcl. 33-122, VLSE Job No. 1904-1 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Enclosed please find One (1) copy of a septic design plan prepared for Lisa Zabel at the above referenced 
property.   
 
The Town of Chilmark Zoning Bylaw section 4.2A.1c requires Board of Health approval of a separate 
septic system for the exclusive use of a guest house prior to approval of the construction permit for the 
structure.  This septic plan is being submitted to demonstrate that this zoning requirement can be 
fulfilled by the proposed alternative septic location shown on the plan.   
 
This alternative septic plan is not to be construed as a complete plan, nor it is to be utilized for any 
permitting or installation activities.     
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Meegan Lancaster  


